
 

 

 
PRESS RELEASE 

 
Unipol Gruppo Finanziario presents its 

2010-2012 Sustainability Plan 
and 2009 Sustainability Report in Campobasso. 

 
 

‘The Keys to Smiles’ will subsequently be awarded to the 
L'Arca di Noè  social cooperative’s 

‘Un Campolieto che ricicla’ (‘Recycling in Campolieto’) project 
 

Friday, 11 June 2010, 4pm 
Centrum Palace - Via Giambattista Vico, 2A 

 
Unipol Gruppo Finanziario will present its Sustainability Plan and Sustainability 
Report at 4pm on Friday, 11 June 2010, Unipol Gruppo Finanziario’s 
Sustainability Plan and Report will be presented at the Centrum Palace in 
Campobasso. Participants in the debate will be Lucio Francario, Professor of 
Civil Law at the Università degli Studi del Molise and Claudio Belletti, Head of 
UGF Assicurazioni’s Sales Management. The meeting will be chaired by Erminia 
Mignelli, a member of the Management of Unipol’s Regional Board. The Mayor 
of Campobasso, Luigi Di Bartolomeo, will convey his regards. 

 
This event will provide UGF with the opportunity to give its partners and the 
entire community an account of its strategies, its objectives and the initiatives it 
has undertaken, as part of its corporate responsibility, contained in its 2010-
2012 Sustainability Plan, which will be presented along with its 2009 
Sustainability Report in order to provide a complete picture of the financial, 
social and environmental decisions made by the Group and at the same time to 
provide it with an opportunity to invite discussion and suggestions for 
improvement. 
 
This will be followed by the handing over of the Unipolis Foundation 'Keys to 
Smiles' grant. The project selected for the region of Molise is 'Un Campolieto 
che ricicla' (‘Recycling in Campolieto’), put forward by the social cooperative 
L’Arca di Noé. The main aim of the project is to provide thorough training in 
the topic of waste (reduce, separate, reuse, recycle) as something that affects 
our daily lives, with the involvement of the school and the town council. 
 
We should be most grateful if you could publish this. 
 
Campobasso, 11 June 2010 
 
 

www.unipolgf.it 
 
For further information please contact Vincenzo Gallo on 335 6293232 


